
From: Lowman, Donald
To: "Jim Viellenave"
Cc: Von Till, Bill; Linton, Ron
Subject: Acceptance Review Completed
Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 10:59:00 AM

NRC staff has finished reviewing AUC LLC's transfer of control request for initial
acceptance and find that the submission is adequate for a detailed technical review. 
In making this determination, we reviewed the regulations in 10 CFR 40.46 and
guidance in NUREG-1556, Vol. 15 to ensure that all material elements were
included in the submission.  

 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and
Procedure,” a copy of this correspondence will be available electronically for public
inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available
Records component of NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management
System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
Notification of Opportunity for Hearings and comments has been posted on the NRC
website: http://nrcweb.nrc.gov:400/about-nrc/regulatory/adjudicatory/hearing-
license-applications.html#transfer. Comments are due to the NRC by June 23, 2017
and hearing requests are due to the NRC by July 25, 2017.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.

 
Don Lowman
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/DUWP/URLB
301.415.5452
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